
 September 

General Fund: 
Monthly Giving Target:  

$44,641.00 

September Giving To Date: 

$7,846.51 

Mortgage Payment:  

$6,899.35 

 

Download the Church App 
Scan the code to the right with your phone’s camera and you will be prompted to 

follow a link to the app. Or find it at gbclaurel.com. Get the app TODAY! 

September 12, 2021 

 Coming This Week…..  

Today:   

• 10:00 AM Service @ GBC or online @ 

gbclaurel.com  

• Co-ed competitive pickleball @ GBC 

7:00 PM 

• Life Group leaders lunch/meeting 

11:30 @ GBC 

Monday:  

Tuesday: 

• Men’s SEALS group 6:00 AM @ GBC-

leaders Rob Gray & Jesse Sauskojus 

• Middle School youth group @ GBC 

6:30-8:00 PM-leader Luke Larson 

Wednesday: 

• Ladies’ Pickleball 1:30-4pm @ GBC 

• High School Youth Group @ GBC 6:30-

8:30 PM-Leader Mitch Wardell 

Thursday: 

• Worship team practice 6PM @ GBC 

Friday: 

• Co-ed Pickleball 7PM @ GBC 

Saturday: 

Next Sunday:      

• Worship service at GBC at 10AM and 

online at www.gbclaurel.com 

 

Sunday 10AM 

Service @ GBC 
Access our online  

Service or  

@ gbclaurel.com 

We are glad you are joining us  

this morning! 

Joint Service and Meal with Family Church 

On Sunday, September 26th, we have invited Family 

Church to join us for our service.  We will be hosting a 

meal after the service as well to thank them for sharing 

their facility with us between the time our old building 

sold and our new building was completed.  This will be a 

time of fellowship with them and a chance to tell them 

thank you! 

 

Sherrell Newman 



Pastors    
Pastor Chris Hallock 

Discipleship Pastor Rob Gray 

Sr. Youth , Adult Pastor & Facility Coordinator  

Mitch Wardell 

Jr Youth, Children’s Pastor and Outreach Luke Larson 

Elders  
Chris Hallock (628-4978)    

 Rob Gray (628-4978)  Jesse Sauskojus (696-5172) 

Lauren VanRoekel  (969-1472)    Russ Lowe (672-1652) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Staff E-mails 
   Chris Hallock: chris@gbclaurel.com  

Rob Gray: rob@gbclaurel.com 

Mitch Wardell: mitch@gbclaurel.com 

Luke Larson: luke@gbclaurel.com 

   Tami McFate: mail@gbclaurel.com 

 Karri Hallock: karri.hallock@gmail.com 

Grace Bible Church 
PO Box 486, Laurel, MT 59044   917 Washington Ave, Laurel, MT  

Phone:  628-4978      www.gbclaurel.com 

 

• Middle School:  6:30 –8:00 PM Tuesday nights @ GBC 

• High School:  6:30--8:30 PM Wednesday nights @ GBC 

 

If you have children in Kindergarten through 5th 

Grade, they are invited and welcome to join us in The 

North 40 for our Kingdom Kids Ministry.  You need to 

check them in and out in the hallway outside the N40.  

They will have a great time with kids their own age 

and learn about how to know and love Jesus and each 

other from God’s Word. If you would be interested in 

helping with this ministry, please let one of our GBC 

staff know. 

Connect With Us 

Fill out the connection card on the app or website so 

that we can keep you informed about what’s happen-

ing. 

 


